SPANISH WAR VETERANS FAVOR BONUS FROM STATE Members of the Duluth post of the

Veterans of the Spanish War are in favor of a \$15 a month bonus for veterans of the war of \$183 as proposed by a bill introduced in the Minnesota assembly. Commander Harry Witz last night said the bonus was discussed at the last meeting of the Dulth nost and received hearty ap-

luth nost and received hearty approval.

"The Duluth companies in the Fourteenth and Fifteenth Minnesota regiments were in service from five to six months at Chickamauga and Knoxville,

Tenn." Commander Witz said. "The proposed bonus would affect 150 to 200 Duluthians. Privates received \$15 a month for their services 22 years ago, and they are in favor of extending the World war veterans' bonus to include Spanish War veterans."